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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR 
will hold a public hearing on the 2nd day of March, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in Town Hall, 
555 Union Avenue, New Windsor, New York, for the purpose of hearing public 
comments related to a proposed Local Law to amend Chapter 25 of the Town 
Code of the Town of New Windsor, entitled “Code of Ethics”.  A copy of the 
proposed Local Law can be found on the homepage of the Town’s website at:  
http://newwindsor-ny.gov/, and may be reviewed in the Town Clerk’s Office 
during regular working hours, Monday through Friday, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. 
 
If, due to continued public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the 
Governor of the State of New York extends the State of Emergency, the hearing 
may be conducted remotely.  In the event, the public hearing  is conducted 
remotely, the public will be able to view and participate via the internet and/or 
telephone.  The hearing will be broadcast on the Town’s official Facebook page 
at:  https://www.facebook.com/NewWindsorNY/ or the public can listen by 
telephone.  Information on how to listen by telephone will be posted before the 
meeting on the Town’s website at http://newwindsor-ny.gov/New-Windsor-
Connect/Online-Meetings (a link to this page can also be found in the green box 
entitled “Virtual Meetings” located in center of the Town’s homepage at 
http://newwindsor-ny.gov/).  Any member of the public wishing to be heard 
regarding the proposed application may email questions or comments, before 
and during the hearing, to questions@newwindsor-ny.gov.  Every effort will also 
be made to give the public the opportunity to participate in the hearing, in real 
time, via videoconference.  Instructions on how to participate will be posted 
before the hearing on the Town’s Facebook page and on the Town’s website, at 
http://newwindsor-ny.gov/.     
 
Written comments may also be submitted to questions@newwindsor-ny.gov 
until March 2, 2022. 
 
 
     BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 
     TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR 
 
 
 
     KELLY ALLEGRA, 
     TOWN CLERK 
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